

Bradleigh Avenue, Grays, Essex RM17 5UT
Telephone: 01375 373729 E-mail: admin.qha@catrust.org.uk

Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## **Year 3 Trip -Tower of London**

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to announce that we have arranged for all Year 3 pupils to attend a trip, on **Friday 10**<sup>th</sup> **October to the Tower of London**. This fits in with our History topic where we are covering British Life, culture and landmarks.

Please ensure your child is in school on time as we will not be able to wait for any latecomers due to our tight schedule. We will take the coach to the Tower of London, we aim to be back in school for 3:15pm but will update you by email if we are stuck in any traffic so please keep checking.

Your child is to wear school uniform, with suitable shoes. They will need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks) in a disposable bag. Alternatively, if you are eligible, **you may wish to order a free school packed lunch. Please let the class teacher know by Friday 26**<sup>th</sup> **September 2025.** Please make sure you have selected packed lunch on Arbor for this day, or you may still be charged.

The cost of the trip will be £15.00 per child; this includes the cost of the coach as well as entrance to the Tower of London. This has been heavily subsidised by the school to enable the trip to go ahead.

Please pay by Arbor by Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2025. If you are having difficulty paying, please speak to a member of staff in the office and we can try to help.

We will need a small amount of parent helpers, please speak to your child's teacher if you are available, and we will let you know if we need your help.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Begum and Miss Phagura















